

VIEW POINTS



FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT



We've been very busy these past few months. We've hired 3 new full-time Police officers. We have Valerie back part time in the Police Station, monitoring the desk after hours for the convenience of the residents and for emergency situations in the PD. We are looking for 1 or 2 additional part-timers to fill additional shifts on the weekends.

We have hired a new Fire Chief. Mark Jones officially starts September 16th. Look for his intro in the next newsletter. Many thanks to AJ Aiardo & Alan Dudek for sharing the duties as Deputy Chiefs during our search for a Fire Chief.

Midalia Nevarez was appointed Trustee to fill the open position.

We have purchased a new 2021 Ford Explorer Police Squad.

Laura (Luznicky) McGuffey, life-long resident has joined the Village Team as Clerk/Treasurer. Her bio will also be in next newsletter.

Check out the bulletin board in the Village foyer. The "Mayors Corner" features events in other areas such as golf outings, job opportunities, government help sites, Midway Airport Noise Commission Meeting dates etc. If you see something of interest, please feel free to take the add as we can always print more.

We are also adding a "Kid's Corner" on the opposite wall. We will display the children's art submitted for the various holidays. Bring those pumpkin's in so we can proudly display!

We are planning our first Oktoberfest to be held, Saturday, October 16th. Beer, brats, potato pancakes & live polka band to name just a few of the highlights. More info in this newsletter. Hope to see you there!

Warm Regards,

Village President, Nancy L. Miller



